April 26, 2022

Paul Deel

P.O. Box 328

Newberry Springs, CA 92365
760-257-3606

2022 Board of Directors
Newberry CSD

30884 Newberry Rd.
Newberry Springs, CA 92365

RE: Observations of the new water system

Greetings Board of Directors,

| have observed the completed installation of the new water system additions and alterations serving
the park grounds and community building.

1. The existing cross connection between the ball field irrigation system and park restrooms was
not addressed.

2. The existing back flow preventer to the ball field sprinkler system was removed.

3. The new additions and alterations included the addition of 2 new cross connections. Cross
connections are a violation of the UPC {Uniform Plumbing Code) Chapter 6. If my observations are
correct, this means that the entire water system on the property and in the buildings is now non-potable
and must be labeled as such.

1 am requesting this board to: {1) have the cross connections removed or corrected to be in compliance

with UPC Chapter 6 para. 603.1-5; or (2) install the required labeling of the system and faucets as
required in UPC Chapter 6 para. 601.3. “CAUTION: NON-POTABLE WATER, DO NOT DRINK”

Resp jquy su
St

Paul Deefl

NOTE: | ask that this letter be included with the recorded minutes of this CSD meeting of 4/26/2022.




